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St. Francis Medical Group Launches Telemedicine Services 
 Virtual visits connect patients and providers beyond the clinic setting 

 
COLUMBUS, GEORGIA, April 6, 2020— St. Francis Medical Group announced today that it has added 
telemedicine to all of their offerings at practice offices located at St. Francis-Emory Healthcare and Columbus 
Clinic. The announcement comes on the heels of the Trump administration’s unprecedented expansion of 
telehealth services. 

“We are pleased to offer convenient telemedicine solutions to help connect patients and providers and ensure 
the continued delivery of high-quality care,” shared James Davis, Senior Director of Physician Services. “As 
the situation with COVID-19 continues to evolve, telehealth capabilities enable our clinical team to practice 
social distancing to further reduce the spread of illness while still meeting our patients’ health needs. We look 
forward to the many ways this new offering will further advance our mission of Making Communities 
Healthier.” 
 
For patients who meet certain clinical criteria, St. Francis Medical Group is offering two types of telehealth 
visits: telephonic and televideo. A telephonic visit is simply a patient phone call with a provider, and a 
televideo visit is a virtual, face-to-face visit with a provider using a video conferencing service. Virtual visits 
may not be available in all cases and will be evaluated based on a patient’s specific clinical needs. 
 
Patients can request a telehealth visit by calling their provider’s office, just as they would for an in-person 
visit. The provider will determine if a telehealth visit is appropriate based on the patient’s health condition. If 
the virtual visit is deemed clinically appropriate, the patient will be given an appointment time and 
instructions for the best way to connect, given the available platforms. Then, instead of coming to the office, 
he or she would call back at the scheduled time and be “checked in” by a nurse or office manager, and then 
transferred to the provider for the call or two-way video.  
 
A few restrictions on telephonic visits may apply, including that they cannot be utilized to treat patients for a 
condition that the patient has been seen for in the previous seven days, and they cannot be used to treat a 
condition that the patient is already coming in for within the next 24 hours.  
 
Patients who are concerned they may be experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 are encouraged to consider 
telemedicine appointments to help further reduce the spread of respiratory illness. Leveraging telemedicine 
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also conserves personal protective equipment (PPE) and other clinical resources that are needed when 
treating a patient with suspected COVID-19 in the clinic or hospital setting. 
 

### 
 
 
About St. Francis-Emory Healthcare 
St. Francis-Emory Healthcare, a part of LifePoint Health and Emory Healthcare, is a 376-bed facility that offers a full 
range of inpatient, outpatient and emergency room services and is the only area hospital offering open-heart surgery. 
With more than 2,300 employees, 300 physicians and the latest technology, we strive to help you regain and maintain 
your health. Our overriding goal is to provide you with the best possible care.  
 

 


